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              Boldmere Junior School – Newsletter 
                 COFIELD ROAD,  SUTTON COLDFIELD, B73 5SD 

                  Telephone:  464 3656      Fax:  0121 464 1344 

                    Website:   www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

 

Our vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; 

achieve their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

  

                                                        
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

 

  

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians       19 June 2018 

          No 36 

 

We hope all our families who have been celebrating EID have had an enjoyable time. 

 

Forthcoming Events 
 

Upper School Sports Morning – Thursday 21 June 2018 
Parents/guardians are invited to the above sports morning on Thursday 21 June.  This will 

commence at 9.15 am until 11 am.  In the event of us needing to cancel due to poor weather, 

we will send out a Parentmail and indicate on our school website. 

 

Year 3 trip to West Midlands Safari Park – Friday 22 June 2018 
A reminder that year will be visiting West Midlands Safari Park on 22 June 2018.  Please 

make your payment via ParentPay and also return your consent slip to the school office.  You 

will need to ensure your child has a packed lunch with them on that day. 

 

Year 6 Inspire Morning – Wednesday 27 June 2018 – 9.10 am to 11.00 am 
Letters have been sent out  regarding the above Inspire Morning. 

 

Lower School Sports Morning – Thursday 28 June 2018 
Parents/guardians are invited to the above sports morning on Thursday 28 June.  This will 

commence at 9.15 am until 11 am.  In the event of us needing to cancel due to poor weather, 

we will send out a Parentmail and indicate on our school website. 

 

3P’s Class Assembly – Friday 29 June 2018  
A reminder that parents/guardians are invited to 3P’s class assembly which has been 

rearranged for Friday 29 June 2018 at 9.05 am. 

 

Year 5 Grammar Schools in Birmingham Admissions– September 2019 – 

Entry Examinations 
A final reminder to check the Grammar Schools in Birmingham website for further details by 

visiting www.birminghamgrammarschools.org.  You will need to register your child to sit the 

examination by 4 pm on Friday 29 June 2018. 

 

General Information 
 

Head lice in School 
We have head lice in school at the moment.  Please see the attached information. 

http://www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk/
http://www.birminghamgrammarschools.org/
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Attendance for last week 
The winners of our weekly Head Teacher’s certificate for the best attendance week 

ending 15/6/2018 was 3P .  Whole School Attendance for week ending 15/6/2018 was 95.11%. 

 

Upper School Charity Afternoon – money raised 
We are very pleased to announce that the amount of money raised during the Upper School 

Charity Afternoon on 8 June, was £526.38.  Thank you to everyone for your support. 

Busy Bodies News – Important Information 
 

Busy Bodies families 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

JULY BOOKING AND REGISTRATION FEES 

Current families MUST ensure that registration fees for each child is paid with your July 

bookings. July booking forms are now available for collection at the Busy Bodies desk and 

online at the schools website. Forms and fees are to be returned by FRIDAY 29th JUNE, 

information of how to make your registration fee payment is on your July booking form. 

Should you have any queries/ difficulties concerning this new process please speak with the 

Busy Bodies manager who will be happy to help. 

 

NEW FAMILIES/CHILDREN FOR SEPTEMBER 2018 INTAKE 

Allocation for September intake, letters will follow the week commencing 25th June, so please 

do not panic if you have not received any response yet. Your letter will include the September 

booking form (to be returned by Friday 6th July). In addition, there will be a welcome pack for 

your child/ren to fill in and return and any other information about the club that we fell you 

may need to know. If you do not receive any correspondence by Friday 6th July, please 

contact the Busy Bodies manager.  

 

PTA  
 

Summer Fair is coming up Friday 6th July 4pm - 6.30pm. Please get in touch if you can 

spare an hour on a stall?  The more volunteers we have the easier and nicer the event is.. We 

would love to hear from you. 

 

 Do you have anything? or do you work for a company that could donate to our raffle? 

donations gratefully received.  

 

 Are there any keen bakers?  We would love to ask for cake donations to sell on the 

cake stall. We will not need these until the day of the fair. 

 

 We are asking for any soft toys that you want to get rid of.  We can collect these if left 

in between schools at drop off. 
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 Are you crafty?  We would love to sell anything you would like to make for our craft 

stall.  

 

More details about the event to follow. Please get in touch if there is anything you'd like to 

ask, or offer. 

 

 

Community News 
Disclaimer - The following community events are for your information. Should 

you wish to obtain further information or attend, it is at parents’ own discretion. 
 

Sutton Coldfield Baptist Church - Family Fun Day (including free cakes and drinks, live 

music, donkey rides, assault course, football, bouncy castle, etc– Sunday 8 July – 12.30 

to 5 pm Wheatmoor Farm, Tamworth Road.  Under 3s are free.  £4 entry.  For more details 

contact www.scbc.org.uk  or 01213 555088.  At 3 pm there will be a dog show, at 5 pm there 

will be an all age service in the marquee and at 5.45 pm a free light tea.  

 

Beavers/Cubs/Scouts – 21st Sutton Coldfield West Scouts – Community Open Day – 

Saturday 30 June 2 pm to 4 pm at the Scout hut at the rear of the United Reform 

Church Britwell Road/Highbridge Road, Boldmere.  Entry fee of charge.  There will be a 

variety of stalls, food, sweets, plants, tag rugby with Aston Old Eds and much more.  

 

Boldmere Falcons U9s 2018/19 Open Training Evening – Tonight (19 June) at 6 pm at 3G  

Astro, Boldmere Sports & Social Club, Sheffield Road, Sutton Coldfield  B73 5HW. 

 

Brads Coaching Academy – July Skills Course for boys and girls ages 7-16 – Saturday 

Mornings in July at the Powerleague Yardley B26 2AX  For more details go to 

www.bradscoaching academy.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs N Silverwood 

Head of School 

http://www.scbc.org.uk/
http://www.bradscoaching/

